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2nd September 2019 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Springwell Leeds OfSTED Report 

You will remember that Springwell Leeds Academy received its first OfSTED inspection on the 18th 
and 19th of June this year. I am pleased to say that the report from this inspection has now been 
published and I am able to share it with you all. 

You will see that the Academy has been graded as “GOOD” in all areas, an outcome with which we 
are absolutely delighted as it confirms exactly where we had judged ourselves to be. Behind that 
GOOD judgement are some very pleasing comments in the report, which recognises the hard work 
done by all of our staff teams over the last three years in our settings across Leeds. I hope you will 
enjoy reading it. 

As I said in a previous newsletter, the inspectors saw us at our best and I am very proud of the way 
in which the children behaved during the inspection and the way in which they spoke to inspectors 
about the Academy. I am also grateful for those of you who took time to complete a survey or speak 
to the inspectors. 

This report gives us a launch pad for the next stage in our journey and we are already looking forward 
to sharing our future successes with you all. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
 
Scott Jacques 
Executive Principal 
Springwell Leeds Academy 

 

 


